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Price Increase Notification 
Effective July 1, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers,   
 
Inflationary pressures have been unrelenting on all raw materials, equipment, energy, packaging, 
and transportation.    Our continued investments and efforts to improve productivity, efficiency, 
and reduce energy consumption have been ineffective in offsetting unprecedented cost 
increases.  Due to these overwhelming cost increases across the whole of our supply chain, 
effective July 1st, 2022, Burgess Pigment Company will implement a price increase for all 
products.  Customers will be notified individually with specific price details relevant to their 
product and packaging requirements.   
 
Our continuing goal is to deliver the best possible Quality and Service with the most favorable 
economics.  This increase will allow us to maintain these proven standards.  We wish to take this 
opportunity to thank you for your business, and we look forward to the privilege of service in the 
future.  
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Thomas O. Adrien 
Executive Vice President, Sales & Technology  
 
 


